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November 3rd, 2006 

BY FAX: 867-667-5059 

Yukon Utilities Board 
Box 31728 
Whitehorse, Yukon 
YlA6L3 

Attn: Ms. Deana Lemke 
Executive Secretary 
Yukon Utilities Board 

Re: Update of Yukon Utilities Board website 

Dear Ms. Lemke 

The Yukon Conservation Society would like to draw to your attention that the Yukon Utilities Board 
website is not being updated on a regular basis. 

While the e-mail of correspondence to and from the various parties does seem to be cc'd to all those 
directly involved with the current hearings, it would be helpful if recent letters and responses could be 
posted on the YUB website. 

This is especially helphl for groups such as the Yukon Conservation Society, where volunteers and 
interested Society members are keen to keep up-to-date on the current Board hearing. 

If you have any questions regarding this letter please contact either myself or Ms. Karen Baltgailis at 867- 
668-5678. 

Yours truly, 

Lewis Rifkind 
Energy Coordinator 
Yukon Conservation Society 

Tel: 867-668-5678 
Fax: 867-668-6637 
Email: ycs~ipe@vcs.vk.ca 

Cc: Sally Wright 
IP Pinard 
Nick de Graf 
Karen Baltgailis 
e-mailed to Intervenors and Interested Parties 


